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                   Wentworth Falls Garden Club






                           (Affiliated with Garden Clubs of Australia Inc.)        

Newsletter
Newsletter No.  254

                                               Month: October 2012
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All members and visitors are asked to sign in upon arrival on the attendance sheets in the foyer.  
	Meetings: General Meetings are held on the Second Thursday of each month, from January to November

	Where: Meetings are held at the Wentworth Falls School of Arts Theatre, Adele Avenue (cnr of Great Western Highway), Wentworth Falls

	When: Meetings commence at 9:45 am and finish at approximately 12:00 pm. The Library and Plant Stall are open before each meeting. There is a break during each meeting for morning tea.

	Today’s Meeting
	11th October 2012

	Speaker:
	Liz Benson

	Topic:
	Wattles

	

	Next Meeting:
	8th November 2012

	Speaker:
	David Kennedy

	Topic:
	Woodland Plants

	Members are asked to wear their club name badges to all club meetings, tours and functions.

Please remember that to take part in club functions and tours you must be a bona-fide club member
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    Dates for Your Diary

	Other Garden Events

	(
	27th/28th October

	
	Bathurst “Gardens On Show”

	(
	27th/28th October

	
	Annual NSW Iris Show 

	
	W/Falls School of Arts Building

	
	11:30am – 4pm (Sat); 9am – 3pm (Sun)

	Wentworth Falls Garden Club Events

	(
	Thursday/Friday 8th/9th November 

	
	Moss Vale TO BE FINALISED TODAY

	
	Please arrive for November meeting before 9:30 am. The bus will be packed prior to the commencement of the meeting. This will enable us to be ready to leave immediately after morning tea. Please sign in once your bag is secured on board.

	(
	Christmas Lunch (see details)

	
	TO BE FINALISED TODAY

	
	


   Contact Celeste Shadie on Tel 4784 2321
   for club member welfare
 
 


Some of our Garden Club members enjoyed a wonderful day at Mt 

Annan. Thank you, Sharon and Lynton for all your hard work .          [image: image2.png]
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From the President…


With the return of the El Niño weather pattern, we are seeing dry weather again and the prospect of a hot and dry summer ahead. Although gardens need to be watered to ensure their survival, we are seeing our Mountain gardens at their best right now, bringing thousands to our area to enjoy them as part of Leura Gardens Festival. But we can enjoy them every day!


As you have already heard, Michelle has advised that she will be stepping down as Publicity Officer from the end of the year, and we also need to find a replacement at the next AGM in May 2013 for Janice after three years as our club Secretary. Again we need to find new members to serve on the Committee, as well as other positions on meeting days, to continue to make your club viable. Please consider what you can do to assist.


 We have decided to open our next committee meeting to all club members on October 30 so that you can observe what is involved. The key thing is that the various tasks which are necessary to make the club function month by month are spread among all our members, not just the few.


On a sadder note, we have lost three people associated with our club in the last month: Sue Waldron (wife of Past President, John), June Cox (wife of Immediate Past Treasurer, Howard) and Mary Coyne (member and wife of Les). We extend our condolences to all of their families.


Good Gardening, Henry.





�	Morning Tea 





Today: Julie Allen and Jennifer Wigan


November 8th: Jennifer Wigan and Barbara Boyle


If you are unable to come on your rostered day, please call Jane Blackshaw on 4757 -2887





A reminder - there is a $2.00 per person contribution for morning tea





Printed by Wentworth Falls Newsagents


24 Station Street, Wentworth Falls


Tel: 4757 1211





Club Secretary: Janice Light


Tel: 4782 2481





Wentworth Falls Garden Club


PO Box 37


Wentworth Falls NSW 2782


� HYPERLINK "http://www.wentworthfallsgardenclub.com" ��www.wentworthfallsgardenclub.com�








Raffle Prize


Arthropodium cirratum


Common name: Pink stars


An original water colour by Sylvia Beresford


1 ticket for $2 or 3 for $5


Thank you again Sylvia for your generosity to our garden club





�      Christmas Lunch


When: Thursday 6th December


Where: Wentworth Falls Country Club


Time: 12 noon


Cost: $32 pp


Traditional buffet lunch, desserts, glass of wine/juice, tea/coffee 


Lucky Door Prizes


Major raffle prize draw of an original water colour by Sylvia Beresford





Garden Rambles Today (directly after meeting)


Janine Shoemark, 17 Dalrymple Rd, Wentworth Falls


Dorothy Davis, 11 Parkes St, Wentworth Falls


Thank you to Janine and Dorothy for sharing their gardens with us.





�


Open Invitation +


Special Morning Tea





When: Tuesday 30th October


Where: Wentworth Falls Country Club


              Downstairs Board Room


Time: from 10:00 am
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